ity

NOTICE

Ref No: PCIU/REG 21 07/13 01 (218) Date: July 13, 2021
To: All Concerned

" For Students: No online class will be held from July 17, 2021
(Saturday) to July 23 2021 (Friday) on the occasion of Eid-ul-Azha.

All online classes will resume from July 24, 2021 (Saturday) as usual.

For Teachers,,()fficers & Staff: Offices of the University will
remain closed from July 20-22, 2021 on the occasion of Eid-ul-Azha.
Offices will reopen frqm July 23,2021 (Friday

« station leave will

be allowed.

Stay home, stay'safe.‘

Registrar
Port City International University
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